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Important Dates  
October 3rd - Burma Hills XC Race  

 
 
 
Terry Fox Run 
Next week on Tuesday September 24 our school 
will be partaking in the annual Terry Fox Run. Terry 
Fox's Marathon of Hope inspired and continues to 
inspire generations of Canadians. If you would like 
to donate to the Terry Fox fundraiser for cancer 
research on behalf of our school you can write a 
cheque and fill out the pledge sheet attached to the 
newsletter or you can go to our online school page 
at https://schools.terryfox.ca/72559. Follow the 
donate link and donate on behalf of our school. Our 
goal this year is to raise $1000 for cancer research! 
If you would like to watch or partake in the run we 
will be starting the run at 3:00 PM.  Please find 
pledge sheets attached to this newsletter! 

 
 
 
Volleyball – Home Teams are bold! 
Boys 
Sept. 18 Gus Wetter @ Brownfield 
Sept. 25 Bye 
Oct 2 Brownfield @ Theresetta 
Oct. 9 Coronation @ Brownfield 
Oct 16 Brownfield @ Altario 
Oct. 23 Veteran @ Brownfield 
 
Girls 
Sept. 18 Gus Wetter A & B @ Brownfield 
Sept. 25 Bye 
Oct 2 Brownfield @ Altario 
Oct. 9 Coronation A & B @ Brownfield 
Oct. 16 Brownfield @ Altario 
Oct. 23 Veteran @ Brownfield 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Principal’s Message: 
 

BBQ and Awards  
Thank you to our school community for the big 
show of support for our students on Sunday! It 
was great to be together to celebrate the start 
of the new school year and our students' 
accomplishments from last year! Thank you to 
our School Foundation for providing the 
lovely lunch—it was delicious! And, of course, 
congratulations to all the award winners. We 
are proud of all of your accomplishments!  
 
Burma Hills XC  
Once again, we are hosting the Burma Hills XC 
race in the fall and are looking for volunteers. 
Shiana Younger (403-575-5130) has offered to 
be our volunteer coordinator—please let her 
know if you can help out in any way! 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please 
don't hesitate to contact your child(ren)’s 
teacher or me. You can reach me on my cell 
phone (587-282-0944) or by email 
(jfaber@clearview.ab.ca).  
 
Jason Faber 
Principal/Brownfield Community School 

403-578-2247 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Important Dates  
September 24th - Terry Fox Run 
October 3rd - Burma Hills XC Race  
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Nutrition Lunch Dates/Menu 

ept.24 Pizza Casserole 

Oct. 1 Corn Chowder 

Oct. 8 Cowboy Casserole 

Oct. 15 Banana Pancakes 

Oct. 22 Hamburger Soup 

Oct. 29 Hashbrown breakfast 
Casserole 

Nov. 5 Meatball stew 

Nov. 12 Chili & Corn Bread 

Nov. 19 Chicken Spaghetti 

Nov. 26 Taco Soup 

 
Nutrition Program 
If you have ripe frozen bananas that you would 
like to donate please let Holly know  
@ 403-578-2247 as soon as possible, we 
require these bananas before October 15th. 
 
The grade 1, 2 and 3 class are having a 
'special' day today, it is day 10 of school and 
we are waiting to see if Zero the Hero left us a 
note and/or a treat.  As of 11:00 a.m. we still 
had not found a Zero the Hero note.  Zero the 
Hero is a fun way for us to count up to day 100, 
Zero the Hero visits us every 10 days because 
he/she loves numbers that have a zero in 
them. The 100th Day of School is my favorite 
because it is usually in March when we need a 
little boost and we do lots of fun activities.   
 
Right now we are doing some assessments 
that the Alberta government has asked us to 
do, they will be finished up this week.  We are 
also working on grammar (nouns), doing some 
handwriting, working on numbers and data 
analysis, talking about the purpose of reading 
books (PIE- persuade, inform or entertain), 
fiction and non-fiction and learning about 
characters.  In social studies we are learning 
about relative location, the four cardinal 
directions and what a map and globe are.  In 
science we are learning about clouds just to 
finish the scientific process with our question 
about how clouds are made.  We are having 
fun, learning and growing!   

Tracy Innes 

Grade 1, 2 and 3 Classroom Teacher 

Brownfield Community School 

 

NEEDED FOR MUSIC CLASS we are looking 
for 5 more 5 gallon buckets for bucket 
drumming.  Please let Ms. Breidal know if you 
have some you would like to get rid of?  Thank 
you!  
Brownfield School # 403-578-2247 
 
 
 
 
 

Clearview Public Schools is excited to announce that 

our schools can now accept credit cards as a payment option 
through SchoolCash Online. 
By minimizing cash and check payments at our schools, we 
can increase safety & security in the schools, allow staff to 
focus on students, and make life more convenient for teachers 
and parents: 

 Keep track of your child's school items and activity 

fees 

 Check your account history 

 View and print receipts 

 Pay for school fees with a simple click 

Visit https://clearview.schoolcashonline.com. After you have 
signed up, you will receive notifications of upcoming events 
and items involving your child, including: field trips, yearbooks, 
spirit wear, athletic fees, and more. Enjoy the convenience of 
making payments from the convenience of your phone, home 
or office. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Newsletters – If you have any news, 
events or anything, you would like in the 
newsletter please call 403-578-2247 or 
email dthomson@clearview.ab.ca 
before 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday’s! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://clearview.schoolcashonline.com/
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Community News! 
 
 
Brownfield Public Library hours 
Brownfield Library is now back to our regular 
fall/winter hours: Tues 11 - 5 and Thurs 11 - 4 
We are now wheelchair accessible from the 
west side of the building, feel free to use this 
door and park on the grass 
 

 
PLEASE NOTE: Brownfield Library’s Sept 
24th Library meeting has been canceled and 
moved to OCTOBER 23rd @ 7 pm 
  
 
FREE Halloween Movie Night!  
October 24th @ 3:45 pm.  There will be pop 
and popcorn available for purchase. 
Movie to be determined. 
  
The Library’s annual online auction is set for 
November 17th to November 21st.  Please 
consider donating something for our 
Auction as this is one of only 2 major 
fundraisers we have every year.  Thanks so 
much for your past and continuing support. 
Please contact a Library Board member to 
donate. 
Our Board has undergone a bit of a shuffle, 
with new positions being secured.  Pat Martin 
is our new Board Chair/President, Sherri 
Creasy is Vice President, Laurie Burchell is our 
new Treasurer and Michele Copan has 
graciously stayed on as our Secretary.  Other 
Board members are Shiana Younger, Ashleigh 
Dawson, Pat King, Darvy Gilbertson, Martina 
James and Correna Cooper.  
Huge thanks to Correna Cooper for her years 
as President and also to Pat King for her years 
as Treasurer, your hard work is greatly 
appreciated!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Quilting 
It is that time again!  Quilting will started on 

Wednesday, Sept. 11th  at Brownfield Church 

everyone welcome! 

Please come and join us!  Bring whatever you are 

working on (does not have to be quilting/sewing 

related!) or we have several quilt kits made up and ready 

for sewing. 

For more information, please call or text Brenda at (403) 

803-0601. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers needed!!! 
Brownfield Rec Center is looking for volunteers to 
work at their casino on September 29th and 30th! 

Contact Tammy VanHolland 
403-820-4612  if you are able to help out!   
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Garbage Co-Op (Brownfield) 

The Brownfield Garbage Co-op has space for 1-2 
families to be added to our Co-op. We have a 
garbage bin in our yard (centrally located in 
Brownfield) that magically is emptied every two 
weeks and we share the cost and convenience with 
a group of people. The cost does fluctuate based 
on fuel prices and trucking costs. At our last billing 
it cost about $46 per month for each family 
involved. . Now one of our families has moved 
away. If you are interested in this service, please 
call or text Darolyn at (403) 578-8432 for more 
details.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get your beauty needs met in one place! 

From Haircuts and colors, Reiki, makeup,  

spa services and more! 
(403) 578-4083 

truerootssalon@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September cupcakes AND cheesecakes! 
Pre-order available now 

Pick up/delivery Monday September 30th 

at Scoops And Things 

Cupcakes $15 per 6 pack 

~ PB&J: a delicious vanilla cupcake filled with 

raspberry jam, topped with whipped peanut butter 

frosting and a raspberry drizzle  

~ Neapolitan Cupcakes: a beautiful blend of a 

chocolate and vanilla cupcake topped with an 

awesome whipped strawberry frosting 

Personal Cheesecakes $8 each (6.8oz pans) 

~Crunchie bar: A rich and creamy cheesecake with 

chunks of crunchy bars baked in on top of crushed 

crunchies and graham crackers. Topped with a creamy 

ganache and crunchie crumble spread (GLUTEN 

FREE) 

~Berry swirl: A creamy cheesecake with homemade 

strawberry AND blueberry fillings swirled into the 

cheesecake topped with a stabilized whip cream 

(GLUTEN FREE) 

~Mars bar: A delicious oreo base topped with a 

creamy white chocolate cheesecake then topped with 

caramel and mars bar pieces (NOT gluten free) 
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